COLORADO HEALTH NETWORK

June 6, 2017

Dear James Driskill

This letter is to address your behavior at the DCAP office, on June 6, 2017. Mr. Driskill was escalated and yelling at his Case Manager, and DCAP staff. Denver Colorado AIDS Project does not tolerate any abusive or threatening behavior. Policy states any client who is behaving in a disruptive manner will be asked to leave the premises. If the behavior escalates, the police will be summoned. Disruptive behavior is defined as being verbally or physically threatening or abusive, disrespectful (including racist, sexist, and other prejudicial remarks) or combative to staff, volunteers, clients; or destructive to the property.

Mr. Driskill has come into CHN/DCAP several times becoming disrespectful and disruptive. As you are aware after signing the Client Rights and Responsibilities document at your intake, behavior that is threatening, abusive, or disruptive towards clients, volunteers, and staff will not be tolerated at our agency. Based on your behavior, you are being suspended from all DCAP services for a period of 6 months. You may contact me after November 6, 2017 to discuss your reengagement with services. You will not be allowed on DCAP property during the 6 month suspension. If you are seen on the DCAP property, you will be asked to leave and the police will be called.

Sincerely,

Jamie Villalobos

Director of Regional Programs